
Autumn 2021 

Rainbow class have been very busy exploring autumn. We went on Autumn 

walks with our grown ups and brought in our bags to share with our friends. 

 

             

                                        

 



We made soup to have for our snack – the vegetable soup had carrots, onions, 

swede and potato in it. Some of us liked the soup and some of us didn’t! 

                                     

                                 

 


